

Hello,

This email includes news about

- Hardcover Basic Text back in stock
- Interim CAR/CAT coming out in November
- SPAD approval draft
- Sponsorship Day
- IP paper colors
- LWB deadline

Hardcover Basic Text back in stock

Happy news: the hardcover Basic Text is back in stock in our Chatsworth office. Hardcover Basic Texts are still on backorder in our European office, but we hope to have stock replenished there soon as well. As we reported in our last email, we are doing our best to adapt to disruptions in the supply chain. Thank you all for your patience. You can order paper copies of the Basic Text and all of our literature from our webstore: www.na.org/webstore, and electronic copies of our books from the links here: www.na.org/elit.

Interim Conference Agenda Report/ Conference Approval Track Material.

Conference reporting will be different this year than ever before. All of the decisions for the 2022 virtual interim meeting of the World Service Conference will be in one document: the interim *CAR* / CAT (ICC) that will be posted on the conference page (www.na.org/conference) by the *CAR* publication date of 24 November 2021. The ICC will not be available for sale from the webstore and we will not be doing a paper mailing of the document.

The items for decision at the 2022 meeting include the 2022-2023 budget, an extension of the existing moratorium of the *FIPT* inspection clause, adjustment of terms for WSC trusted servants, and the Spiritual Principle a Day book draft.

SPAD

The approval draft of the Spiritual Principle a Day book will be an appendix in the posted Interim *CAR/CAT*. We will also be offering bound copies in our webstore (www.na.org/webstore) for \$10 plus shipping and handling.

Sponsorship Day

Sponsorship Day is 1 December, and in anticipation, we have added ecards for sponsors and sponsees to the "Send Some Love" options at www.na.org/contribute. We also have Sponsorship medallions available for \$5 https://cart-us.na.org/search?q=9603

IP Paper Colors

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we are no longer able to obtain paper in all of the colors we usually utilize. As a result, we will have to change the paper color of IP #7 and IP #23. So if you see a new looking pamphlet on the literature rack at your meeting, it may just be a new look for an existing IP, and this is why.

Sixtieth Anniversary Little White Book Input Deadline

We'll close with a final reminder about the proposed sixtieth anniversary special edition Little White Book. You can read about it in the <u>June 2021 Notice for LWB</u> posted on the *FIPT* page: <u>www.na.org/fipt</u>. If you have any input on the idea please send it to wb@na.org by the end of October.

Keep coming back, everyone!

If you have any questions about these topics or anything else, reach out and ask: worldboard@na.org. We welcome your input and ideas.

Yours in service,

World Board

You can opt out of receiving communication from NAWS by clicking the link below. Please be aware, if you choose this option, it will discontinue all email communications from NAWS including any email subscriptions you might have. We hope you do not choose this option, but if you do, you can resubscribe to publications or JFT at any time by going to www.na.org/subscribe. Resubscribing will automatically add you to the monthly NAWS update list as well. We promise not to flood your inbox if you choose to stay in our system!

Unsubscribe from NAWS emails